

Church Hill, Kingsnorth, Ashford, Kent TN23 3EF
T 01233 622673 E office@kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk W www.kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk
Headteacher: Mr Iain Witts

07 November 2023

Dear Parents / Carers.

Meeting about OPAL playtimes

We have been excited to introduce the OPAL approach to playtimes this academic year; we hope your children have been coming home to tell you all about it.

We would like to invite you to a meeting in school on **Friday 17 November at 2.45pm**. Our objectives for the meeting are;

- Update you on the developments at playtime
- Meet our School Council representatives from Year 3, Year 4 and Year 5; listen to their voice about playtimes
- Share our plan for the continued development of playtimes and break time
- Consult with you about plans for wet weather playtimes and clothing

We hope that you find this meeting useful and that you will be able to join us. Kind regards,

Sarah Bone

Deputy Headteacher

Emma Gore

Year 3 Teacher / OPAL Leader

